
From: registrar
To: Susi Ahlborn
Cc: Mona Habashy
Subject: Letter of Comment, EB-2019-0159 FW: Enbridge’s Dawn-Parkway gas pipeline proposal
Date: Monday, March 9, 2020 3:07:13 PM

 
From: Catherine Spidle > 
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 10:07 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Enbridge’s Dawn-Parkway gas pipeline proposal
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 
While we look for renewable sources of energy, we should be using Alberta fossil fuel and not
American.

Catherine Spidle

 

Yours truly,

Catherine Spidle 
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